BGPC Meeting 1/7/19

- Meet profit \$14,680.88
- Giving back a percentage for equipment. A big percentage to parents/girls and large percentage to bank account.
- Must make up missed practices with a private
- Child can be pulled from meet due to missed practices even if you have paid.
- Make sure tuition is current. Tuition is due the 1st of every month.
- Make sure BGPC account is current.
- Media Mondays during the month of January. Girls are required to bring in an
 ipod/ipad/tablet/phone to record each other during practice. Do not delete videos. These will
 be used for training/corrections.
- Freaky Fun Friday
- There has been a problem with listening from some of the girls. (the 3:00 group). If girls cannot listen Coach Lisa will call the child's parent/ask them to come pick the child up.
- Twisted Sister meet is this Saturday 1/12/19 at the Carrollton gym by the skate park. Arrive at meet 30 minutes before warm up time.
- Girls can spray their hair pink for this meet! Girls will also be given socks provided by the gym this week.
- Fill out registration form and pay \$30 fee if you have not done so already. Yearly registration fee
- Monthly tuition checks should be made out to Bowdon Rec Dept. (due the 1st of every month)
- Next year clean up after home meet; parents will have to roll up tarps. Parents will not be allowed to leave early. Everything must be done before anyone leaves.
- Cheer support for the cheer girls.
- Extra cheer practice full dress Sunday 1/20/19
- Cheerleaders are required to bring goody bags back to the gym on Tuesday after a competition
- Meet schedule and locations are posted on board and website